
October 8th, 2022 
 
Vanessa Countryman, Secretary 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20549-0609 
 
Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21) 
 

Dear Secretary Countryman: 
 
I am writing in strong support of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of Securities Loans”.  
 
Due to the increased transparency that would result in the rule.  This would give retail investors 
security and comfort that they are not investing in a rigged system.  This could result in more 
retail investors participating in the market.  And when has transparency been a bad thing.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
A Concerned Investor 
 

 


